06 AUG 2024

Licensing Team

Shropshire Council Shirehall
Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

Monday 5™ August 2024

Re: 24/02299/LPREM

Dear Licensing team

| am a resident of Much Wenlock (address below) and | would like to express my support for the
above application.

Baker & Cook have been running an extremely well regarded ‘café’ in Much Wenlock and have
proved themselves to be a great asset to the town - serving locals, and importantly, attracting
visitors to the town.

The addition of a new outlet under their ownership is a welcome development. The nature of
their well-run business appears to attract a quiet and responsible clientele. They serve a range
of beautiful baked foods, so while the license will allow them to sell alcohol as a supplement to
their food, it is not a ‘drinking establishment’. It will therefore be an important facility for Much
Wenlock and its visitors, without creating disturbance to residents in the immediate
surrounding area.

| hope you will consider this application in this light.

With warm wishes

Tom Hiscocks




